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Since the last Mardle the Village Hall has

held its Annual General Meeting.
Unfortuantely we were very low in numbers and
there are 2 vacancies on the Management

Committee yet to be filled.

At the committee meeting which followed, the

officers were all re-elected. So I am still
vyour chairman, Gary Mutten is vice-chairman,
Valarie Harvey secretary, Daphne Goodrum
treasurer and Andree Handford booking
secretary.

The Harvest Supper was so poorly supported
that it lost money. The Jumble Sale was more
successful, raising nearly £100.00.

Like you the Management Committee and all the
hirers are looking forward to the events of
the next few weeks. In this newsletter are
details of some of those to be held in the
hall and the parish church. Do try to join
in some of the activites and bring your family
with you - A 1lot of hard work goes into
organising events and it is always rewarding
when they are well supported.

My best wishes for an enjoyable Christmas and
for a Healthy and Happy 1985
Christine Minns



PR

On behalf of all those who turned out on 5th
November to the bonfire and firework display I
would like to thank those who helped with the
organising of this yet again successful event.

SOCIAL CLUB

On.  Sunday 20th Nov. Derek Polley and his
friends brought their band to play for us,
Providing a very enjovable evening.

The 60's Dance to East Coast again proved very'
popular and about 160 danced the evening away.

Coming Up in December:

Frfday 2nd Dec. - A musical guiz - old and
modern numbers so something for everybody and
it is a team effort with no individual
gquestions so don't be shy come and join us.
Non-members can be signed in for the evening.

Thursday 22nd Dec. - The Club Draw. Have you
bought your squares yet? If not you don't
stand to win do you? Get down to the club and
givé yourself a chance - the odds are better
than the lottery even if the prizes are not as
good.

The Social Club will be running the New Years
Eve Village party - Open to all. Details °
elsewhere. Tickets going fast so don't delay!

Social Club SUBSCRIPTIONS are due on 1lst

January £1.00 adult 50p Jjunior - can be paid
when you <call in at the Social Club. New
members welcome - just fill in an application

form and pay your sub.
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LOAN BONDS
Congratulations to the October winners:
136 Mrs Pauline Long
181 Mr. Pip Wilkinson
257 The late Mr Reggie Minns

CHURCHES TRUST CYCLE RIDE
The sum raised by Wreningham c¢yclists was

£100.50 of which £50.25 comes back to
Wreningham church funds.

BRITISH LEGION POPPY APPEAL

The total collected in Wreningham was:

Mrs Wilkinson £27.26
Mrs Martin 16.74
Miss Gooch 25.41
Mrs. Hanton 50.74
Mr. Howes 17.10
Bird-in-Hand 10.60
Social Club 2.00

Wreningham All Saints
13th Kov. collection 36.00

WHIST AT WRENINGHAM - Please note that there
will not be a Whist Drive in December but the
January event on Monday 1l6th will be the
Festive Whist Drive.
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WHATS ON DIARY

PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

- December:
During the autumn a certain amount of Fri. 2nd Music¢ ©Quiz - in the Margaret
vandalism has occurred. The recently repaired ) Preston Room. 8 p.m.
notice board was smashed. Panes of glass in
the telepohone kiosk at Top Row were broken.
A car had its window broken in the village Fri. 9th Ballroom, Sequence and Latin
hall car park as well as continued acts of : Dancing to records 8 p.m.
vandalism on the playing field notably the
children's play area. This is a worrying sat. 10th Country Music Club =~ "Boots &
trend, made all the more so as the council ' ' ( ar Roots" (Special Christmas Dance)
still feels that the culprits are from the
village. Mon. 12th Bingo
The .cost of repairing damage around the Mon. 19th Pip's Christmas Prize Bingo
village eventually comes from your council ' -
tax. So please, be vigilant and report any Thurs 22nd Social Club Prize Draw in the

strange disturbances to either the council,
your local homewatch representative or the
Wymondham police.

Margaret Preston Room

Wwed. 28th Ballroom Christmas Party.

With winter wupon us, now is the time to check

. ; t. 31lst Village New Years Eve Party
that : any drains or ditches that you are sa
responsible for are clear and running freely, 3 .
! anaury:
and so prevent the scenes of last year's
flogding. The highway authgrity has inc¢luded Mon. 9th Bingo
in its budget for the coming year a small
scheme to alleviate the drainage problem on Fri. 13th Ballroom, Sequence and Latin

the upper part of Church Road. Let's hope ( (

e dia s : Dancing to records 8 p.m.
this is instigated sooner rather than later.

Sat. 1l4th Country Music Club - with

Should the need arise, South Norfolk Council "pPhil Shannon"

has a policy of providing up to 20 unfilled
sandbags to each household, free of charge,
and will deliver filled sandbags to those in
dire need 1in emergencies. Please contact
their Emergency Planning Team on 0508 5336060
for further details.

Mon. 16th WHIST DRIVE - Special Prizes
in the Margaret Preston Room

Tues. 17th Parish Council Meeting
Fri. 20th Ballroom, Sequence & Latin 8 p.m.

Mon. 23rd Bingo.



LOAN BONDS
Congratulations to the October winners:
136 Mrs Pauline Long
181 Mr. Pip Wilkinson
257 The late Mr Reggie Minns

—_ e e im em e o e - - —_— - - - -— - -

CHURCHES TRUST CYCLE RIDE
The sum raised by Wreningham cyclists was

£100.50 of which £50.25 comes back to
Wreningham church funds.

BRITISH LEGION POPPY APPEAL

The total collected in Wreningham was:

Mrs Wilkinson £27.26
Mrs Martin i6.74
Miss Gooch 25.41
Mrs, Hanton 50.74
Mr. Howes 17.10
Bird-in-Hand 10.60
Social Club 2.00

Wreningham All Saints
13th Nov. collection 36.00
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WHIST AT WRENINGHAM - Please note that there
will not be a Whist Drive in December but the
January event on Monday 16th will be the
Festive Whist Drive.
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CAROL SERVICE

A Service of Lessons and Carols at
Saints" will be on Tues. 20th Dec. at 7 p.m.
Do come along and welcome in the Festival of
Christmas with us.

We wish vou all a very Happy, Christmas and a
peaceful New Year.

Dennis Long
Margaret Wilkinson
(Churchwardens)

P.S. The date for decorating the Church as
given in the Church Magazine 1is wrong, and
should read 17th December.

WRENINGHAM FIRST SCHOOL

AN INVITIATION

Do come and join us for our Christmas Play at
the village Hall.

The performances will be on Wed. 14th December
at 10 a.m. and Friday 16th at 6.30 p.m. when
there will be a raffle and refreshments.

A collection will be made in aid of The
Children's Hospice for the Eastern Region.

Senior Citizens are invited to the school for
an afternoon of Carols and Mincepies on Monday
19th December at 2 p.m.
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NOTE: The New Years Eve Party will be

ticket event and no admission on the door.
Tickets are limited and available from the
Social Club Bar or any Social Club Committee

Member.

PARTY

DANCING TO “MOONSHINE” BAND
BALLOONS » STREAMERS
LICENSED BAR == BUFFET

<P G- <P PP

<GP PP

9.00 p.m. till late £6.00

BALLROOM CHRISTMAS PARTY
Wed. 28th December
Dancing to Records with Frank & Jean
BALLROOM - LATIN - SEQUENCE
Bring a Plate Buffet

8 p.m. to late £1.50
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